STATE OF NEwW YORK

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL

Eric T. SCHNEIDERMAN DivisioN oF ECONOMIC JUSTICE
ATTORNEY GENERAL ConsuMER Fraups & ProTECTION BUREAU

A

February 8, 2018
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

rebeccaSmason@gmail.com
fbteti6@nycap.rr.com

Re: GND Studios, LLC and Robert Dungan
Dear Ms. Mason and Ms. Teti:

As you may know, on February 6, 2018, the New York State Office of the Attorney General (“OAG”) filed a
lawsuit against GND Studios, LLC (“GND Studios”) and its owner, Robert Dungan, concerning their failure to
provide consumers with photographs for which they paid. A press release about the lawsuit can be found on the
OAG website, at: https://ag.ny.gov /press-release/ag-schneiderman-announces-lawsuit-against-schenectady-
photography-studio-failing. We will keep you apprised of significant developments in the case, including any
relief we are able to obtain for consumers.

Please feel free to share this letter with parents/guardians of children in your league who may have ordered
photographs from GND Studios. If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to give me a call at (518) 776-
2342.

Sincerely,

G\r\l\ LQA ‘3 \Alk‘y & E\/ |

Emily Auletta

Assistant Attorney General
(518) 776-2342
emily.auletta@ag.ny.gov
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